TOWN/VILLAGE OF HARRISON
COMPTROLLER/TREASURER’S OFFICE

TO: Ronald Belmont, Supervisor/Mayor and Members of the Town/Village Boards

FROM: Maureen MacKenzie, Comptroller/Treasurer

RE: Town and Village Board Meetings of October 1, 2020

DATE: September 30, 2020

Authorization is requested for the Town/Village to register with the Interlocal Purchasing System/TIPS
Purchasing Cooperative, in order to purchase items through this organization, saving Harrison money
in the process. There is no cost to Harrison to register.

The reason for placing this item on the agenda as a late item, is, that it has recently come to our
attention that in order to purchase the equipment for the full studio upgrade to broadcast public
meetings that the board approved at the meeting of September 3, 2020, at the prices that were quoted
to us, we must first be a member of this purchasing cooperative.

The registration documents have been reviewed and approved by the Law Department.

Kindly adopt a resolution give your approval for our registration with the Interlocal Purchasing
System/TIPS Purchasing Cooperative.

Respectfully submitted.



